
 
 
 
From: Barbara Ellman [mailto:hotelell@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 5:15 PM 
To: 'Mayor Pro Tem Jeff Duclos' <jduclos@hermosabch.org>; 'Justin Massey' 
<justin.massey@gmail.com>; 'sarmato@hermosabch.org' <sarmato@hermosabch.org>; 
'mcampbell@hermosabch.org' <mcampbell@hermosabch.org>; 'hfangary@hermosabch.org' 
<hfangary@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: ADA walkway 
 
I am so thrilled to see the city council will be discussing the possibility of adding an ADA 
walkway/pathway on the Greenbelt.  It is long overdue making the Greenbelt accessible to ALL of the 
Hermosa Beach residents and visitors.    I believe the Access Hermosa Working Group has done an 
excellent job investigating this issue and I think a pilot program is an great idea.   The Decomposed 
Granite that is used at South Park has proven so useful to families with children in strollers and I have 
seen a number of visitors easily moving around the park in wheelchairs.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Barbara Ellman  
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